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Member    Guest 
 
Date _______  Time: 9:30am  
 
This information will not be shared with any 3rd party 
outside of NW 

(Please print clearly) 
Name(s): _____________________________ 
 
Address: _____________________________ 
 
City, State, Zip:_______________________ 
 
Home Phone: _________________________ 
 
Work/Cell Phone:______________________ 
 
Email: _______________________________  
  
 
Guest, 
Please drop this card in the offering plate as it 
passes by. Thank you for joining us today! 
 
Guest of ________________________                            

 Member elsewhere  

 VOA 
 
Have you worshipped with us before?           

yes no 
 

- - - - -59    
-  

 
CHECK ALL THAT APPLY: 
 

Just moved to the area 
Looking for a church home 
Looking for help on my journey to God 
Need help to get back on track with God 
Questions about membership 
Desire Baptism 
Desire to visit with: 

 __Elder__Minister__Counselor  

Welcome Card 

Welcome! 
 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of  
Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as 

we approach the throne of  our God.  If  you are new to our 
church family, then please let us know as we would love to 
meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 
has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                     
We are so glad you’re here! 

April 18, 2021 

 

Join us this morning as we look at the reconciliation                    
of Jesus and Peter. 

John 21:15-25 

Service Times 
 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:30 Bible Class 

Tuesday Ladies Bible Class 10:30 a.m. 
Wednesday 7:00 p.m.  Worship,  Fellowship & Study 

Prayer Requests: 
 

 John Long family—Our deepest sympathy to Shirley, Deric and Sarah 
Long as John “finished his journey” Thursday afternoon. Please keep 
all the family and friends in your prayers. 

 Continue to keep Mark, Nancy Oehlert and family in your prayers               
during the loss of Mark’s mom, Millie. 

 George Sellards—Please continue to pray for Linda. She is dealing 
with some serious brain issues. I will be having surgery in May. 

 The Houston’s—Mother now living with them and Simone’s pain. 

 Stalcup Family—Upcoming move in August. 

 Jesse Rosales—Stage 2 prostrate cancer, pending treatment. 

 Johnnie Mae McGee—In palliative care. 

 Pat Millard—Surgery, elbow replacement, at home now. 

 Wil Gasper—Pray for Mr. Hernandez, has cancer and in the hospital. 

 Jason Scitern—Recovery from a broken foot. 

 Eileen Wood—Cancer treatments, continued prayers for healing. 

 Jim Naylor—Cancer treatments in Dallas area. Five weeks down               
and 4 to go. 

 Mike & Stephanie Mahoney—Loss of Beckett prayers for all the        
family. Prayer for spiritual strength and wisdom. All of us standing 
beside them as they cope. 

Looking for a Job Opportunity 

 
Due to the pandemic, you may be looking or interested in a 
new job. Gastroenterology Consultants of San Antonio are 

looking for Medical Assistants and LVN’s. They are located in 
the Stone Oak area and the hours are 6:30am—3:00pm M-F. 

Please send resumes to twoerner@gastroconsa.com 

Thank You 
 

A huge thank you to Zion Lutheran Church for 
their collection of 3,800 items that was                        

donated to the Food Pantry. 

Welcome to our church family 
 

Ruth Montgomery 



Child’s Name        Birthday (mo/day/yr) 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

 

 

I would like to receive more  
information about: 

 
Celebrate Recovery 
Children’s Ministry (birth-5th grade) 
Christian Village (Senior Adult Ministry) 
College Age 
Discovering NorthWest  

    (orientation class) 
Hope Lives (Recovery Ministry) 
I want to talk about recovery issues 
JAFF (Joy After Fifty-Five) 
NorthWest Counseling Center 
R&B Groups (Relationship & Bible) 
Small Groups 
Divorce Care 
WINGS (Women IN God’s Service) 

Women’s Bible Study 
Young Couples 
Youth Ministry (6th-12th Grade) 

 
 
 
 
Questions/Comments/Prayer Requests  

Public  Shepherds & Ministers Only   

Confidential/Shepherds Only  

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________

___________________________________ 

Thoughts from a Shepherd 
 

God Knows the Plans He Has For You 
 
As you and I strive to be more aware of opportunities by which we              
can “rise up” each day, I ask anyone reading this: Do you know your 
purpose? What is it that God has sent you here to do? What is God      
calling you to do?  
 
Generally speaking, as Christians, we are called to a holy calling                   
according to God’s purpose (2 Tim. 1:9); and we know that we are                     
all here to live-out the greatest commands to: a) love the LORD with    
all our heart, soul, mind, and strength; and to b) love our neighbor as 
ourself. 
 
 a. Mark 12:30; Deut. 6:4,5 
 b. Mark 12:31; Lev. 19:18 
 
So now, in addition to these mentioned above, reflect and consider                                           
your own specific purpose and calling. Then, seek God’s presence and 
response through prayer and meditation. What are the plans he has for 
you? His plans are not only for Jeremiah, or Elijah, or Esther, or Mary 
the earthly mother of Jesus. His response may come in opportunities 
and requests from others, or through life changes. Be open and willing 
to act, even if you are not sure it’s your “gift.” As one who has both 
acted-upon and avoided the Spirit of God’s signals and nudges, I                      
believe that you and others will be blessed immeasurably as you carry 
out God’s purposes for you! 
 
Kim Jarrell 
Phone: 210-867-3777 
 

If you have a prayer request that you 
would like to share with us and have our                         
shepherds pray over, take a picture with 
the camera on your smart phone of this                        
QR code. It will take you directly to the 
website Prayer Request form where you 
can fill it out. If you have questions, call 
the church office. 

Mission Sunday 
 
Sunday April 25th is Mission’s Day at Northwest! We use this 
day each year to fund our Missions’ efforts in Mexico, New 
Zealand, the Philippines and Nigeria. Please be in prayer over 
this Sunday lifting our hearts to God for His Grace and His Will 
for our contributions. More detailed information will be coming. 
If you have any questions contact Dan Huber or John Keller.  

 
Classroom Change for Adults 
 
The class meeting in the auditorium the past few 
months is moving to Room 7 in the Fellowship Hall 
starting today. For those needing directions, it is the 
first door to the right past the ladies room off the 
hallway in front of the counseling office. Someone 
will help you if needed. There will not be a class in 
the auditorium. Please wear a mask, as not all folks 
have been vaccinated. 

Children’s Ministry News 
 
Exciting changes in Children’s Ministry starting May 2nd. All the                  
children will join their parents in the auditorium for the first part of                  
worship. This    is a great opportunity for them to learn and worship 
alongside our whole church family. Children 3 years-2nd grade will be 
dismissed to Sonshine Hour (Kids Worship) downstairs right before                
the sermon. Children 3rd-5th grade will remain in the auditorium for                    
the whole worship service. Nursery will be available the entire time for 
children under 3 years of age. 

 
The children already downstairs will simply transition straight into 
bible classes at 10:30AM. Children 3rd-5th grades will transition 
from auditorium to bible class at the end of worship. 
 
We are also excited that we will be expanding to three classes.              
A class for 3 & 4 year old's, K-2nd grade and 3rd-5th grade. 


